
 
 

June 2, 2020 

CITY OF NEW HAVEN 
    COMMUNITY SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
54 Meadow Street, 9th Floor • New Haven, Connecticut 06519                         

Phone 203-946-6999 • Fax 203-946-7234 
         JUSTIN ELICKER                                                          MARITZA BOND, MPH                       
                 MAYOR                                                                            DIRECTOR OF HEALTH 
 

 
September 7, 2021 
 
The Honorable Tyisha Walker-Myers 
President, New Haven Board of Alders 
City of New Haven 
165 Church Street 
New Haven, Connecticut 06510 
 
RE: Resolution authorizing the Mayor of the City of New Haven to apply for and accept a Health 
Homes Production grant from the US Department of Housing and Urban development in the 
amount of $2,000,000 for the period of October 27, 2021 to April 27, 2025 and to take a 
comprehensive approach to addressing multiple childhood diseases and injuries in the home by 
focusing on housing-related hazards in a coordinated fashion and to execute, acknowledge, 
implement and deliver any and all documents as may be considered necessary or appropriate with 
respect thereto. 
 
 
Dear President Walker-Myers: 
 
In accordance with the Order of New Haven Board of Alders (Board) authorizing the Mayor to 
apply for and accept all grants on behalf of the City of New Haven (City), passed on 17 October 
1994, I write to respectfully request the Honorable Board of Alders to authorize the Mayor of the 
City of New Haven to apply for and accept a Health Homes Production grant from the US 
Department of Housing and Urban development in the amount of $2,000,000 for the period of 
October 27, 2021 to April 27, 2025 and to take a comprehensive approach to addressing multiple 
childhood diseases and injuries in the home by focusing on housing-related hazards in a 
coordinated fashion and to execute, acknowledge, implement and deliver any and all documents as 
may be considered necessary or appropriate with respect thereto. 
 
 
Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Maritza Bond, MPH 
Director of Health 
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